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Circular-Hie/06/2025-26 Date: 06/06/2025
Dear Parent,
Greetings from Hyderabad Institute of Excellence!

This is to inform you that school re-opens (new academic session 2025-26) for Grades I-X
on 12" June, 2025 (Thursday). It will be a full working day for students. Buses will ply as
usual in the morning. Request you to contact the front office desk in case of change of address /
change of bus route.

The Term 1 fee for the new academic session must be paid by 12™ June, 2025 for day
scholars and boarding students. Students having transport due (2nd Term 2024-25) will not be
allowed to board the bus on 12" June, 2025. Request you to clear the outstanding dues (Term
and Transport fee) at the earliest.

Note: Accounts and Admin department will function on 7™ and 8™ June, 2025 (Saturday &
Sunday).

Regards,

(A
4]

T. Veena Murthy -

Principal



